
Dear Golden Oaks Resident: 

 
Thank you for everything you continue to do to protect yourself and others during these 
challenging times. I am reminded of Psalm 46:1-3, which notes…”God is our refuge and strength, an ever 
present HELP in trouble…”. Throughout these uncertain times, we know that God is our Ultimate Strength, 
and it is with great excitement that we announce Golden Oaks participation in Operation WARP speed. 
 
As a resident of Golden Oaks, you have exclusive access to the COVID-19 vaccine, which will be 
distributed to Independent Living Residents on Wednesday, December 30th at 2:30 p.m. in the 
Atrium. This on-site COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic will be offered for residents and staff free of charge. 
 
We understand you may have questions about the vaccine, and we encourage you to reach out to 
your primary care physician with any specific health related questions. After getting vaccinated, 
you may have some side effects, which are normal signs that your body is building protection. The 
most common side effects are pain at the injection site, fever, and chills. These side effects tend to 
be mild to moderate and go away on their own within 1–2 days. Please see attached fact sheet 
regarding the COVID-19 Vaccine. 
 
COVID-19 vaccines are an important tool to help stop the pandemic. However, even after 
vaccination, everyone will need to continue following all the current guidance to protect 
themselves and others, including wearing a mask, staying at least 6 feet away from others, 
following facility and community guidance on visitation and infection control, and cleaning hands 
often. 
 
What:  Vaccine On-Site Clinic – 1st round Pfizer Vaccine  
Where: Golden Oaks Atrium  
When:   Wednesday, Dec 30th   2:30 pm 
 
Thank you again for all you are doing to stay safe.  You must contact 
Jennifer Jackson at 580-542-5326 before 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, 
December 29th and submit the necessary paperwork, including the 
signed health questionnaire and consent form. 
 
If you have specific questions, please contact me at 580-249-2600. 
 
Upon completion of this first round, the second round or “booster” shot will be administered on 
January 20, 2021. Times for phase 2 of the vaccine process will be forthcoming. 
 
Blessings, 
 
 
Scott Bushong, Executive Director 


